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Friday 9th October 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As half term approaches we have as planned, been discussing our current arrangements and 
reviewing them where possible. Having completed a health and safety review and updating 
our Covid-19 risk assessment, it is necessary to change our drop off and pick up routines to 
further support pupil’s learning and parents whilst still following current government guidelines. 

· From Monday 2nd Nov drop off time for ALL pupils will be between 8:30-8:45am (back to 
our normal school start of day timings). Oak and Sycamore class will still enter via the 
green gates and Ash and Beech class will still enter via the main entrance. 

· EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 (Ash and Beech) will now form their own ‘superbubble’ in the main 
school building. This will enable the teaching of schemes such as RWI to be at the most 
appropriate level for all pupils through learning in a number of smaller groups. 

· KS2 classes will still remain in their 2 separate ‘bubbles’ throughout the school day. 

· All Year 1 pupils will now be registered together in Beech class with the Year 2’s, and their 
teachers will be Mrs Emma Williams and Mr Joel Heagney. As earlier stated, the learning 
within the ‘superbubble’ will be planned appropriately to suit all current needs within EYFS, 
Year 1 and Year 2. All the adults within this ‘superbubble’ will be used across the year groups 
as effectively as possible also. 

If parents/carers have any queries about these new arrangements, the class teachers will be 
happy to further explain and PLEASE do not hesitate to contact the school before the half 
term break. 

Pick up at the end of the day can also go back to our normal timings, although we will need to 
ensure the use of designated exits as follows: 

EYFS- 3:00pm (Main school door) 
Beech - 3:05pm (Main school door) 

Sycamore and Oak – 3:05pm (Green gates) 
 

· We ask that parents/ carers please leave the school vicinity promptly to further support 
social distancing guidelines. 

• Please do not attempt to gain access to the school other than at the stated times. The school 
will still not be accepting any unplanned visitors into the building, so any enquiries should be 
made by phone or email to the school secretary. 
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We hope that reverting to the pre-Covid drop off and pick up routine will remain in place for 
the rest of the academic year. However, in the current climate it will be under constant review. 
Thank you all for your continued support and understanding in these different times. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Le-Doux-Lucas 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


